Debra Thompson

—

From: Starla Youngberg <bubblehead55@live.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Isolation

This cannot be approved as written. It's way beyond ridiculously vague ands needs an immense amount
of reworking and added protections to prevent our local government from overstepping their legal
authority. I strenuously object to this power grab by the borough.




